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MARKET ANNOUNCEMENT 
- FBL scoops two awards at the SPSE annual awards 

 

 
Free Bird Institute Limited (FBL) and its representatives were recognised and awarded at the SPSE 

annual awards night held in Suva on 28 September 2018. The Company was accorded with the best 

design and presentation awards under the Annual Report Awards in the listed companies’ category. 

 

The second award was the Spotlight award for the Enterprising Achiever of the Year given under the 

Grand awards to the Chief Financial Officer Waisale Iowane. 

 

Executive Chairman, Hiroshi Taniguchi said that these recognitions reflect highly on the calibre of 

people within FBL. “We have such a great team at FBL who aim at ensuring that the Company 

produces the best results in line with best practises. To receive this award shows our commitment in 

not only meeting the listing requirements but also ensuring that our stakeholders receive the 

information in a presentable manner,” he added. 

 

“I join the Board in commending the efforts of our Executive and Management team in achieving 

these awards.” 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

  
 

Hiroshi Taniguchi      Roqiqi Korodrau 

Chairman        Company Secretary 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 


